
The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust Annual Beer Festival at Rodney 
Parade takes place on Friday 19th and Saturday 20th September 
The festival will coincide with Newport RFC taking on Welsh 
Premiership champions Pontypridd, whilst on the Saturday 
afternoon the Dragons take on Glasgow.  



The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust would like to 
welcome all the supporters, players and officials of 
Pontypridd RFC to Rodney Parade for today’s league 
fixture.  It’s the first home game of the season for 
the Black and Ambers and they’ll be tested well by 
a strong Ponty team that scored a bonus point 
victory over Neath in the first set of league games.  
We hope you can stay for a beer or two also! 

‘Follow’ us on Twitter and ‘Like‘ us 
on Facebook – keep up to date with 
the latest news, reviews and 
competitions – don’t forget our 
website too – www.fonr.co.uk. 

Next Newport RFC home fixture – Principality Premiership: 
Saturday 18th  October ‘v’ Ebbw Vale (KO 2.30pm) 

Win Match Tickets with FoNR! 

The Friends of Newport Rugby Trust have teamed up 
with Rodney Parade Ltd to offer a pair of tickets for 

EVERY Newport RFC and Newport Gwent Dragons game 
at Rodney Parade this season.  Take a look at 

www.fonr.co.uk for more details. 

Happy New Year!  It’s been a long off-season but the Friends of 
Newport Rugby Trust have been working hard throughout to 
ensure that rugby at Rodney Parade and throughout the 
Newport area starts the season off in the best possible 
fashion.  You can do your bit by joining the Trust and/or 
becoming a Bullion Draw member where you can also  
win some BIG cash prizes every month!  Check it all out 
on www.fonr.co.uk. 

http://www.fonr.co.uk/

